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Hello family. Experience the EPIC again. True
Mother’s words. International news. 2nd 40-day
Cheon Shim Won workshop. Japan updates.

News

Experience the EPIC Again!

Experience Get Ready for the Epic again! The Holy Spirit
was on overdrive as members from across America
gathered together in worship and song, pouring love out
for True Mother and Heavenly Parent. Watch the full
recording at the link below to relive this joyous event.



True Mother’s Message at “Get Ready for the Epic”
with Remarks by Wonju McDevitt on January 19,
2025

"Every time I think of you, my heart is filled with joy and hope, almost to the point of
tears."

A heartfelt message from True Mother was shared by
Wonju McDevitt on her behalf at yesterday’s Get Ready
for the Epic event. Read the full transcript, including
Wonju McDevitt’s remarks.

International News
Messages by True Parents and news on the global
movement.



Events

2nd HJ Cheon Shim Won Spiritual 40-Day Workshop

Did you know that there will be a 2nd Cheon Shim Won 40-day workshop happening in Las
Vegas? The workshop will go from Saturday, February 1 to Wednesday, March 12. With so
many inspiring testimonies from the first one, this time it could be your chance to have an
incredible, faith reinvigorating experience. Don’t miss your chance and register below!




Japan

Young Members Protesting Horrifying Persecution

On 13th January 2024, members of the Family Federation for World Peace and

Unification (formerly the Unification Church) held a rally and did street-preaching in front
of Shibuya Station in Tokyo’s Shibuya Ward to protest media coverage of their organization.
A woman in her 20s, a second-generation member affiliated with a Family Federation place
of worship in Tokyo and working as a nurse, shared her experiences of being hurt by critical
media reports. She recalled,

“What saddened me most was when a colleague at work, after seeing news about the Family
Federation, said, ‘I feel sorry for the second-generation members.’

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The
Newsletter.
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